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While different methods exist for the selection of Judges, a nominating commission that 

reviews all applicants helps select Judges based on their qualifications is the best way to 

select judges. 

Johnson County has a long history of using a nominating commission for our County Judges 

and it has served our County well. Likewise, the use of a nominating commission for the 

Supreme Court has, in our opinion, served the State well. 

The Johnson County Bar Association supports the current method of selecting Kansas 

Supreme Court Justices. 
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